
From: Jenny Finnie 
Sent: 03 April 2021 13:13 
To: Planning 
Subject: 34 Lady Margaret road- Dangerous tree needing removal 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to give notice of the removal of a now dangerous tree within the property of 34 
Lady Margaret road. We are within a conservation area in the borough of Camden. 
 
The attached images show the abrasion and damage the tree is now causing to our 
property. we need to remove this tree immediately to avoid more damage - please take this 
email as notice for the removal of this tree. 
 
Please urgently confirm by receipt so we can remove said tree. 
 
Many thanks, 
Jennifer Finnie 
 
  


